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MINISTRY NEWS 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Outreach Dinner 
Our next Outreach Dinner will take 
place on Sunday 
July 22 and we 
are still searching 
for a group or 
family that could 
sponsor this 
Meal. Leave a message for Joe 
Bauer at 408-296-1193 ext. 109 if 
you are interested.  
 

 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance  
for Parishioners 
St. Justin Community Ministry has 
set aside some funds to provide 
Parishioners with limited Financial 
Assistance when facing 
unexpected issues. If you find 
yourself in need, contact Joe Bauer 
at 408-296-1193 extension 109. 

 

Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetables needed 
For those of you who have back 
yard fruit trees with an over 
abundance of fruit and/or gardens 
with vegetables please consider 
donating what you can to 
Community Ministry. The fruit and 
vegetables are a welcome addition 
to the food that we distribute to 
those seeking assistance. 
 

Food & Diaper Collection  
Most of you are aware of the 
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During the month of July, 
we will continue to request canned 
Soup, Pork & Beans, Chile, 
Macaroni & Cheese and Tomato 
Sauce. We are 
also in need of 
Bar Soaps. 
These are items 
that we do not 
receive often 
from the 
Second Harvest 
Food Bank. 
Please feel free to drop donations 
in the barrels in the Church, the 
barrel in the Foyer of the School or 
bring items to the Parish Office. 
 
 

 

              COMMUNITY MINISTRY                     

Just a reminder to check all parish activities, go to our 
website at www.st-justin.org.  
Click on the CALENDAR link, and you will find where 
it is being held and the times. 

TREASURES FROM 
OUR TRADITION 

 

At the time of the Reformation,  
although England broke away from 
papal authority under Henry VIII, a 
silent majority clung to the Catholic 
faith. Henry's eldest daughter, Mary, 
restored the "old religion" in a fierce 
persecution of Protestants (she is 
called "Bloody Mary" for good    
reason.) His youngest daughter, 
Elizabeth, rejected papal ties. Under 
her reign, beginning with legislation 
in 1593, Catholics were persecuted 
again, and only the very wealthy 
could afford the fines for not                
attending Anglican services on  
Sunday. They were called 
"recusants," from a Latin word 
meaning "refuse," since they refused 
to attend the liturgy of the Church of 
England. Many families maintained 
Catholic tradition in secret, and      
today their descendants claim 
"Recusancy" as a mark of family 
pride. For generations they sent 
their young people abroad to be 
educated in convents and                      
monasteries. It is not surprising that 
the first monastery in colonial 
America springs from Holland with 
the daughters of patrician English 
recusant families. Port Tobacco, 
Maryland, proved fruitful soil for 
the Carmelite tradition. 
 
--Rev. James Field, Copyright (c) J. S. 
Paluch Co.  
 

Go to our website at  
www.st-justin.org 
to make safe and 
secure donations by credit card, 
checking or savings.  

We have 180 regular users! 



 

 

FAITH Beyond 2000 Part I                      
  

A dynamic formation 
program for catechists and 
others interested in gaining 

a better understanding  
of their faith. 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
 

Mondays, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
  

July 23: Prayer & Spirituality II  
 

Plan now to attend  
FAITH beyond 2000 and give 

your ministry and your 
spirituality a boost! 

 

http://www.dsj.org/education/catechetical-
ministry/basic-catechist-certification/faith-

beyond-2000-part-1 
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STAND AND BE COUNTED 
 

Registering in a parish is a                        
declaration of your desire to be 

part of a Catholic community and 
a commitment in all its  
dimensions brings you  

advantages, recognition, and  
responsibilities of many kinds. 
Being a registered parishioner 

makes things much easier when it 
is time for infant Baptism,  

weddings, when asked to be a 
Baptismal or Confirmation  
Sponsor and even funerals.  

 

We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can 
only do this if a person is a  

registered, active and contributing 
member.  

 

So, are you a registered  
parishioner?  

 

If not, please consider registering. 
Registration forms are available in 

the Parish Ministry Center or online 
at www.st-justin.org 

God’s grace comes in unexpected, surprising ways, says 
Pope Francis 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
VATICAN CITY (CNS) -- God does not conform to people's expecta-
tions, and he often presents himself and his graces in surprising ways, 
Pope Francis said. 
 

"God does not conform himself to preconceptions. We have to make an 
effort to open our hearts and minds to accept the divine reality that  
presents itself to us," the pope said before praying the Angelus to those 
gathered in St. Peter's Square July 8. 
 

For example, the pope said, the people of Nazareth could not understand 
how Jesus, a simple carpenter with no formal education, could perform 
miracles and outdo even the scribes with his teachings. 
 

Being so familiar with Jesus' family and modest roots, the residents go 
from being in awe to being incredulous at what the Lord had to say, 
Pope Francis said. 
 

"Instead of opening themselves up to reality, they are scandalized," he 
said, because in their minds, God would never lower himself to speak 
through such an ordinary man. 
 

"It's the scandal of the incarnation," which still exists today, he said, 
when people have preconceived notions about God, which keep them 
from recognizing him. 
 

"It's about having faith; the lack of faith is an obstacle to God's grace. 
Many baptized live as if Christ didn't exist -- they repeat the gestures 
and signs of faith, but these do not correspond to a real bond to the  
person of Jesus and his Gospel," he said. 
 

"The Lord invites us to adopt an approach of humble listening and  
waiting meekly because God's grace often presents itself to us in  
surprising ways that do not match our expectations," he added. 
 

St. Teresa of Kolkata is a good example of this, he said. She was a  
petite, poor nun who -- with prayer and good works -- did miraculous, 
great things and "revolutionized the charitable work of the church." 
 

"She is an example for our day," the pope said, asking that people open 
themselves up to God's grace, truth, mission and mercy, "which is meant 
for everyone, without anyone excluded." 
 

Copyright ©2018 Catholic News Service / U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops.   

ST. JUSTIN SCHOOL IS ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
St. Justin School is accepting applications for the 2018-2019 
school year.  Please call 408-248-1094, stop by the school 
office, or visit the school website www.stjustinschool.org for 
an application.  
 
 

***St. Justin School does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national or ethnic origin, age, sex, or disability in the admission of students, the 
administration of educational policies, scholarship, and loan programs, and athletic 
and other school-administered programs. 



 

 

ADS 



 

 

  Marriage  
  Anniversaries  

 
 
 
 

If your anniversary is coming 
up, please let us know!  

 

Laura Ortiz at 296-1193 ext. 102 
or lortiz@dsj.org 

 

A Get-Away Weekend!!!     

 Do you need a vacation?        
Give yourself and your 

spouse  time away from the    
pressures of work and                      

everyday responsibilities. Enjoy 
a chance to talk and listen to 
that special someone who 

loves you!  

The next Marriage Encounter 
Weekend is August 24-26, 
2018 at the Vallombrosa   

Retreat Center in Menlo Park.   

For more information visit       
our website 

at: sanjosewwme.org               
or contact Ken & Claranne 

at applications@sanjosewwme
.org or 408-782-1413.  

 
 
 

  
  

 
         
        
 Jerry & Melodie Pohorsky 

 July 16, 1983 

Middle School Diocesan Youth Retreat (MSDYR) 
Theme: “Venture” 

Keynote: Joe Melendrez 
Where: Alliance Redwoods Conference Grounds | Occidental, CA 

When: Monday, August 6, to Wednesday, August 8 2018 
Who: Outgoing 5th Grade Students to Outgoing 7th Grade Students  

Price: $290.00 per registrant 
Registration Link: https://bit.ly/2EAHtCE   

Questions or Comments? Contact Kevin Bernaga (kbernaga@dsj.org)    

MSDYR Theme: The theme for the Middle School Diocesan Youth Retreat (MSDYR) is 
"Venture," which means a risky or daring journey. The theme will be exploring the 
wilderness of faith and traversing the path of Christ's love; particularly, his powerful, 
courageous, and infinite love. To walk by faith is never an easy task, but to walk it 
together makes it a lighter load. We will encourage the middle school youth to turn 
their obstacles into opportunities and explore the beauty in the midst of chaos. 
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